
Blossburg Visions in Business & Entertainment 
Minutes of the Monthly Meeting 

October 25, 2017 
 

Location: Victoria Theater 
 
Administration 

● Minutes – September minutes approved 
● Treasurer’s Report: VIBE checking $            United Fund $  

 
Projects 
  

● Fall Festival​:  Sent a thank you to Bob Metarko. We do have a back-up driver for the hay 
ride next year in case Bob isn’t interested. Discussed possibly not doing the Corn hole 
tournament next year due to time constraints of the people playing. The tournament 
takes too long and the people involved don’t get to enjoy much else going on. 

● Community Garden: ​ A church in Wellsboro (CEF) may want to use the garden. 
● Business Flyer:  ​Nothing new to report.  
● Fundraising: ​ Nothing new to report. Start working on this in the spring. 
● Marketing:​ May be advertising for Small town if we have enough money left. 
● Project Ideas Contest:​ Anne B McNaight was the winner which was posted on Facebook 

and her $50 check was sent. 
● Shop Small Town: ​Victoria is doing the Elf Movie. Want to do receipt raffle again. The 

Theater is signed up for one box of shop small town business Saturday stuff to hand out 
to the businesses. Thinking of just advertising a start time rather than set hours. Jill may 
work on Santa mail. Need to see if Julie Nowak wants to take pictures for Santa. Need 
hay bales for snowball setup. Tonya will check with the Boro for them. Vendors will 
setup free outside. Tonya will send out letters to businesses to see what their small 
town discounts will be in order to advertise.  

● November meeting: ​ Discussed not having a November meeting. No need to meet 
before Shop Small Town and so close to Thanksgiving. We don’t usually have a meeting 
in December so the next meeting will probably be in January.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


